
  
Town of Porterfield 

Tuesday, October 26, 2021 

Hearing on Stub Road 

 

 
Chair, Dennis Bergeson called the public hearing to order at 6:30 PM with 8 in 
attendance for the purpose of discontinuing Stub Road. (Attorney Kim & Bonnie 
Coggins, Russ Walker, Kevin Kock, Don Limberg, Dennis Bergeson, Audrey Guseck, 
and Amy Linstad)   
 
A town resident expressed his concern as to what his address would be if the resolution 
goes through along with past care of the road.  This resident also stated the Stub Road 
Street sign is missing.  A new street sign will be ordered and installed.   
 
Audrey Guseck made a motion to table the Resolution to Discontinue Stub Road until 
we have confirmation on easements.  Don Limberg seconded the motion.  Roll Call:  
Audrey Guseck – yes, Don Limberg – yes, Dennis Bergeson – yes.  Motion approved.   
 
Audrey Guseck made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:50PM.  Don Limberg 
seconded the motion.  Roll Call:  Audrey Guseck – yes, Don Limberg – yes, Dennis 
Bergeson – yes.  Meeting adjourned.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Amy Linstad, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 


